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It has been very exciting this week as we have come to the end of 

reading ‘The Nowhere Emporium’. The enthusiasm was wonderful to 

watch and hear as we were coming to end! Luckily, there is a sequel, 

‘The Elsewhere Emporium’ that we will begin reading next week.  

Following on from this we have begun to plan our own sequel stories. 

There are some fantastic, imaginative ideas, which I cannot wait to 

read. 

To inspire our writing further, we 

watched the Radio 2 500-word story 

competition live lesson on Thursday 

morning. Famous authors all gave 

advice on story writing and we were 

able to join in creating engaging 

opening sentences and developing story ideas. The 500-word story 

competition runs until 8th March. More details can be found at 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/50pnqLfDywb9CFxjNvth5l0/

about-500-words  

In Maths next week we will be adding and subtracting fractions with 

denominators which are multiples of each other e.g. 3/4 + 2/8 = 

Festival of Youth Dance: 

Tuesday 12th February  

Costumes: sports outfit (football, gymnastics, rugby etc.) and all black 

outfit (shorts, leggings, top etc.) 

Reminders: 

• Mathletics homework 

• Practise spellings and times tables 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Kilve Court paperwork  
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• Berkeley Castle trip permission letters  


